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Byrne, Betsy L. 

From: Kanely, Brian D. 

Sent: Tuesday, November 07,2006 1 1 :04 AM 

To : Saunders, Thomas D. 

Cc: Byrne, Betsy L. 

Subject: Golfview 

Tom: 
The Public Works Department has responded to the request from Golfview (letter from David Chalmers) 
concerning various issues. The actions taken were as follows: 

1. Post NO PARKING signs on south side of 4th Place, west of 27th Street. - Work order has been issued to 
install the appropriate NO PARKING signs. 

2. The turn around at the end of 4th Place should be large enough for garbage trucks to turn around and not 
back down the hill. - There is not sufficient right of way to enlarge the cul-de-sac. To enlarge the cul-de- 
sac to the correct size would require acquisition of private property. 

3. Remove vegetation in the City Park across from 326 SW 27th Street. - Street Division has removed the 
vegetation along the eastern edge of the road, improving sight vision. 

4. Speed Humps need to be re-painted. -This has been scheduled. 
5. NO PARKING sign across from 2717 SW 3rd Place needs repairing. - Sign has been repaired. 
6. The north part of SW 27th Street needs new NO PARKING and DECAL PARKING signs to eliminate 

confusion. - This work has been scheduled. 
7. Entrance sign at SW 2" Avenue is down and lying in the grass. - No such sign could be found and there 

does not appear to be any missing signs. 
8. Cars parked on lawn and trash scattered about at 2525 SW 2nd Avenue. - Not handled by Traffic Ops. 

Codes issue. 
9. Bus bench missing on SW 2nd Avenue. - Per RTS, all the bus stops along SW 2nd Avenue are missing and 

RTS is working with FDOT to resolve this issue (SW 2" Avenue is a FDOT road.) 
10. Trash container needed at SW 2nd Avenue and 26th Street. - Trash containers only installed at bus stops. 

Brian 


